
































Minutes of the White Rose Medical Practice - Patient Group Meeting 
held on 14th March 2024. 

The Chair opened the meeting and welcomed everyone:
In attendance

T. Sheard, Ruth Booker, Asif Akram, Tony Ennis, Elaine Ennis, D.Corrall.

2. Apologies received from Margaret Sheard & Stephanie Cooper.

3. Minutes of the previous meeting had been circulated and were accepted
as a correct record. There were no matters arising.

4. Items from the Practice, Asif gave an update.

1. i) Staffing: Dr Babtott a female has commenced working in the Practice
on Fridays. She is a replacement for Dr Henk. ii) Covid vaccination Spring 
campaign for aged and vulnerable patients is scheduled to commence on
April 15th. All the categories of patient who are eligible will be contacted by 
the practice. iii) Provisional schedule for the annual Covid & Flu clinic are 
expected to commence September 7th. iv) Asif gave an overview of QOF
( NHS Quality and Outcomes Framework ). Explaining how this impinges
upon patients. GPs Contract with the NHS equates to 1.9 % uplift. This may
lead to action from GPs in the near future. 

5. Items from members,
i) RB gave positive feedback on Blood pressure reviews with a suggestion

that AA accepted to consider. ii) TE raised a matter about results from 
samples and patient notification when scripts have been transmitted to 
Pharmacies. Again AA to consider this matter. 

Future meetings, agreed the next be held June 13th with the Autumn 
meeting being on September 12th, same venue and time. 

Chair thanked everyone for their contributions and closed the meeting. 


